

PENHOLD CROSSING SECONDARY SCHOOL

Dear PCSS Families,

As the school year draws to a close, we have a heart full of gratitude and pride for all that we have accomplished together. It has been a remarkable year, filled with growth, learning, and countless memorable moments for our 420 students.

This year, our hallways buzzed with energy and the unique spirit that defines our small, connected community. We have so much to celebrate, from the Grade 10s winning the Crossing Cup to the Gr 7 & 8 Skywings Flights to the outstanding athletic performances on the court & the track to the terrific musical & dramatic performances. And let's not forget the positive steps we are seeing with students attending to and achieving academic success! We also want to thank all of our coaches and volunteers - both from the community and staff members - that help bring all the "extras" beyond the classroom to our kids!

As we look forward, we bid a fond farewell to our 54 graduating students and wish them all the best in their future. And an exciting change awaits us in September as we welcome our new neighbours (Penhold Waskasoo Middle School) and we become a Grade 9-12 school. We wish Mrs. Maceachern, Mr. Untershultz, Mr. Holland, Mrs. Pusztai, Ms. Rothenburg, Ms. Schesnuk, Mrs. Holland and our current grade 7 students all the best as they move over to Penhold Waskasoo Middle School next year. We also wish Ms. Morrison and Ms. Baxter all the best as they move on from us to new opportunities.

None of our student's achievements would be possible without the unwavering support of our entire school community—our dedicated staff, supportive parents and, of course, our incredible students. Thank you for your partnership, your trust, and your commitment to making Penhold Crossing such a special place.

We wish all our families a safe, relaxing, and joyful summer break. For those returning, we look forward to welcoming you back on September 2, ready for another year of learning, growth, and shared success.

Have a great summer!

Clark Peters, Principal

Corbyn Shields, Vice Principal

Website: www.penholdcrossing.ca